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TAFE needs to remain the majority provider for at school and post school education. TAFE as the 
entity it is now is only way we can assure that people who undertake training receive adequate 
knowledge and skills to ensure that the qualifications students receive are genuine and we can be 
assured they have received the TIME and training to keep themselves and us ( the rest of society) 
safe and productive. Private providers are in it for profits - that's their bottom line! But at what cost? 
We may find that it's too high if TAFE is dismantled from the highly regarded training organisation it is 
now and private operators are allowed to take over. 


